
You       Fair Housing            A Better Community

The solution to housing discrimination starts with you. If you have been trying to buy or rent a house or
apartment and you believe your rights have been violated, contact HUD or your local fair housing center.
The Fair Housing Act prohibits housing discrimination because of race, color, sex, religion, national origin,
familial status or disability. 

+

Fair Housing Is Your Right. Use It.
Visit www.hud.gov/fairhousing or call the HUD Hotline
1-800-669-9777 (English/Español)  1-800-927-9275 (TTY)

The Town of Greenwood is a fair housing advocate.  
If you feel that you’ve been denied the sale, rental or financing of 

a home because of race, color, religion, national origin, sex, 
familial status or disability, please contact Alicia Corder, Town 

Clerk, Town of Greenwood at (850) 594-1216.

www.hud.gov/fairhousing
www.hud.gov/fairhousing
https://portalapps.hud.gov/AdaptivePages/HUD/welcome.htm



